Hello, this is Lora calling from EDC office. I’m calling you as a follow up to a letter recently sent to you from several of our Board members including: Bill Johnson, Tom Corson, Rex Martin and Bob Deputy. 

We are meeting with business and community leaders throughout Elkhart County to discuss new strategies for economic development and we hope to gain your input and advice as we build a new and expanded program of work.

I’m calling to schedule a 20-30 minute interview at your office with one of our consultants, Chip Holcombe/Steve Lynn. 
Would you have some time available on (Day) at (Time) or (Time) 

To confirm with you, Chip/Steve will meet you at your office on (DAY) at (TIME).  Thank you.

